

I would like to invite you to attend the extraordinary MDCG meeting that will take place on Thursday 21 November to discuss about EUDAMED delay and the consequences of the system not being ready at the date of MDR application (this is the only point on the agenda, with also AOB).

This MDCG has been organized with a very short notice, at the request of various national authorities, with the purpose to find solutions for the transitional period (until May 2022).

I count on your participation. Looking forward to meeting you there.

